

Laurel Leaf



no.203.078

Soroptimist International of Bellflower

July, 2016



President's Message
Susan Held

Welcome to Soroptimist International of Bellflower

This July newsletter will be our one and only newsletter issue during the summer. While we have no formal meetings during the summer but we will get together for some fun fund raisers; social gatherings and brainstorming sessions.

While we have no formal meetings, members will be working on our upcoming fashion show, set for November 5 at the Long Beach Marriott. We are excited about the change of venue and have already gotten applications for over 15 vendors to be at the fashion show.

Additionally, President Sue attended the Soroptimist convention that was held in Florida in mid-July. Almost 1,000 Soroptimists were in attendance including about 30 members of our own Region. Ideas were shared; workshops attended; and information about SIA's long term goals unveiled.





...

Soroptimist is a global women's organization whose members volunteer to improve the lives of women and girls through programs leading to social and economic empowerment.

Membership Focus

Who can join the club? Anyone that wants to improve the lives of women and girls; support organizations in our local communities and help those in need around the world.

Share the facts: Bellflower Soroptimists:

- Give scholarships to girls going on to college
- Through Soroptimist Village, we provide housing for low income senior citizens
- We give financial support to a woman head of household that wants to improve her life
- Are a part of a global force of women who make a difference

No Newsletter will be issued in August

May you have a wonderful summer and we will see you at club meetings in September.

